December
TWENTY-EIGHTH,
1 9 1 2.

Hon. Robert H. Todd,

San Juan, Porto Rico.

Dear Mr. Todd:

I want you to know some of my most intimate friends, Mr. and Mrs. George T. Kelly. Mr Kelly was Secretary of the Convention Committee and was my right hand man during the preliminary work as well as at the Convention, and I am quite sure you must have met at the time of our luncheon at the South Shore Country Club.

Mrs. Upham and I often speak of your beautiful island and the very delightful day we spent there.

Received your New Years card and appreciate it very much.

With best wishes, I am,

Your friend

Ins & Usham